PROMOTING YOUR MEETING 
An annual schedule of your meetings should be sent out at the beginning of each year to your chapter members. This will enable your attendees to plan ahead and mark their calendars accordingly. A reminder announcement should be sent out at least three weeks prior to the meeting. 
Consider using email software to promote your events.  Constant Contact Mail Chimp and  are inexpensive and easy to use. 

Be sure to use commercial representatives to help you promote your event. They can be great ambassadors for your chapter.
